
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our ref: MMY/463.LCO 

 

8th March 2022 

 
Dear Families,  
 

Year 7 – Careers Insights 
  
During the academic year, we will be holding Year 7 Career Insights workshops during tutor time, and we are looking 
for family members to share their experiences of work with your child’s class and/or classes in the year group at a 
mutually convenient time.   
 
We are looking for a range of career backgrounds who would be interested in spending 20 minutes, from 8.50am – 
9.10am, talking to our students about their job and career path.  Many of our students are unaware of the career 
opportunities available to them locally and this is a fantastic way to provide them with first-hand knowledge of potential 
career paths.  This is also a great way for you to get involved with your child’s school and career learning and make an 
impact on young people’s futures.   
 
Students will initially ask questions to try to guess what your job is before it is revealed.  If you have a work uniform, 
perhaps you can bring this with you, along with a photo of your environment and any props which can help explain 
your job.  Please complete this link HERE, indicating your preferences, and I will be in touch to arrange a mutually 
convenient time for you to visit.  
 
We are also looking for a variety of different career backgrounds to support our older students in years 8-11 in their 
curriculum subject to help them link careers to the curriculum, so any accountants etc that would be willing to come 
into maths sessions and so on.  Please just indicate on the form if you would like to get involved with these sessions.  
 
If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact me on 01449 613541 or at 
m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 
 
Thank you in advance for your involvement.  
 
Kind regards  

Mrs M Mylrea 
  

Mrs Mylrea 
Futures Coordinator  

  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ul-3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAupnjq6lJxlNKvugNbsZfwOhUOFBMOE9WVE5ONDBaSDk0VE83NFk3Vk1OVi4u
mailto:m.mylrea@stowhigh.com

